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Letter dated 13 October 2000 from the President of the Security
Council addressed to the Secretary-General

| have the honour to inform you that members of the Security Council have
considered your report dated 10 October 2000 on the United Nations Office in
Angola (S/2000/977).

They concur with the recommendation contained in paragraph 46 of that report
on the extension of the mandate of the Office until 15 April 2001.

(Signed) Martin Andjaba
President of the Security Council

* Reissued for technical reasons.

00-68865* (E) 181000

\\\\\\\\\



